[PIMA UNIF
SHIRT DRIV

STARTING MAY 27

.. NOT SURE WHAT TO DO WITH
* THOSE ‘ILIMA UNIFORMS?

If you are leaving our ‘llima community and want up-cycle
those uniform shirts, we kindly and humbly ask that you
consider donating them back to the school. Drop them off to
our school office during open hours starting on May 27" 2025.

Your donations will be used to provide loaner uniforms
through the year for students.



